
CHANGES IN THE PAYMENT OF 
ADMINISTRATIVE FEES FROM JANUARY 1 2025! 
 

AS OF 31 DECEMBER 2024, 

ALL REVENUE STAMPS WILL NO LONGER BE VALID 

From 1 January 2025, administrative fees can be paid using the following 
methods: 

• Payment at the Ministry of the Interior’s offices via payment terminals. These offices 
will no longer accept cash payments for administrative fees. 

• Payment by bank transfer. For applications submitted remotely, users will be able to 

access a feature on the Information Portal for Foreigners, which will generate the 

required payment details. 
 

Applications with revenue stamps can be submitted in person or remotely only 

until 31 December 2024. If your application contains revenue stamps after this 

date, you will be required to pay the administrative fee, as revenue stamps will 

no longer be valid. 

 

An administrative fee is a charge for an action performed by the Ministry of the Interior of 

the Czech Republic. A list of all administrative fees can be found here:  

• https://frs.gov.cz/spravni-rizeni/poplatky-obcane-tretich-

zemi/ 

• https://frs.gov.cz/spravni-rizeni/poplatky-obcane-eu-a-

jejich-rodinni-prislusnici/ 

 

More information about the new payment methods will be gradually published 

on: 

• https://frs.gov.cz/  

• Facebook page Information portal for foreigners 

 

Please note that from 1 January 2025, it will no longer be possible to pay even 

court fees or administrative fees with revenue stamps! 
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